
Allen, Meredith 

6/2/2014 7:43:32 AM
Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Accepted: Quarterly Meeting w/PG&E Electric Operations 

Denise,

The purpose of the meeting is to provide on a periodic basis a forum for PG&E and SED to 
discuss electric operations issues, including system-wide initiatives and programs and 
emerging industry issues. This meeting will be the first session and the regular attendees from 
PG&E's Electric Ops will be Pat Hogan, VP, Asset Management; Eric Back, Director of 
Compliance and Risk Management and Jay Singh, Manager, Distribution Compliance. We may 
also include others from the department depending on the issues on the agenda.

I will work with Charlotte on the agenda when she returns from vacation and we will send to 
you in advance of the meeting. Charlotte asked that I send you the invite directly given she is 
out of the office.

I hope this helps. Please let me know if you need additional information.

Best regards,

Meredith Allen

PG&E Company

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations

77 Beale Street

San Francisco. CA. 94105

(415) 973-2868 (office)

(415) 828-5765 (mobile)

On Jun 1, 2014, at 8:43 AM, "Tyrrell, Denise" <denise.tyrrell@,epuc.ea.gov> 
wrote:
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I will need more information.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

<meeting.ics>
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